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Department of Public Works 
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The Dalles, Oregon 97058 
 
 
 
  

PRESS RELEASE   
 
 
DATE:  October 29, 2018 
 
TOPIC:  Banner on East 2nd Street 
 
CONTACT:  Public Works Department   541-296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
A banner promoting a particular political activity was placed on the City’s banner poles over 
East 2nd Street this morning. This was done in error and the banner has been taken down.  
The City Public Works Department apologizes for the error and has taken measures to 
ensure that such mistakes do no reoccur in the future.  

 
 

--end-- 


